
October 4th, 2019 

BOCCE NEWS 
By Barbara Orlando 
 

 
Cool Breezes, Team members, Jackie Berman & Kathy Warren ready to play!! 
 
One month to go, before the General Membership Meeting and Elections on Monday, November 11th at 
Foothill Center from 4-6 p.m. (please note time change due to Veteran Days Concert).  At our 
membership meeting you will be updated on all the exciting activities and progress we’ve had during the 
2019 bocce season.  It’s also the time for election of new board members, so don’t miss your 
opportunity to vote.  You will be able to meet all our candidates at the membership meeting.  This is a 
member only meeting.  A wine and cheese reception will follow. 
 
The Traveling Team drove to Walnut Creek to compete with Rossmoor on Saturday, September 21st.  
Rossmoor’s bocce team were gracious hosts, as our team enjoyed some friendly competition and a 
wonderful lunch provided by their club.  Rossmoor’s courts are made of oyster shell, so they play 
differently than our courts here in the Villages.  Our team gave their all, and did fairly well against our 
new Rossmoor friends. 
 



Reservations for the Awards Dinner are now being taken by Jeanne-Anne at 650-493-3638 or email at 
jawhitacre@live.com.   Please see adjacent invitation in this Villager issue, for additional information.  
Please note there is limited seating available, so reserve early. 
On Friday, November 1st our Bocce Club Board will play the Villages Staff, from 10:30 a.m. to noon.  
Always friendly games with some competition thrown into the mix.  Spectators are always welcome to 
come by the courts and watch.   
 
Tip from the courts:  Captains & their team members, are responsible for putting their own points on 
the scoreboard after each frame. Remember it’s not the referee’s responsibility to keep track. Disputes 
over scoring are worked out by the Captains, so there isn’t any delay of game. 
 
 


